
SW Barton Layover Repaving Project
Expected Bus Rerouting
Spring 2026

N
NE 135TH ST

Project Contact: 
Matt Howard
SWBartonLayover@seattle.gov
(206) 400-7570
https://www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-
programs/current-projects/sw-barton-st-layover-repaving

RapidRide C Line Detour

Route 21 Detour
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